Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
National Highway, Bgy. Alfonso XIII, Quezon, Palawan
Contact No.: 0917-160-4920
Email: cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph
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January 10, 2023
MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

FROM g The OIC, Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer and Concurrent
PASu, MMPL
Quezon, Palawan

SUBJECT : INITIAL SPOT REPORT ON RE: UPDATE ON FALLING DEBRIS
BETWEEN BATARAZA AND RIZAL, PALAWAN

Forwarded herewith the initial spot report dated January 10, 2023 of MES personnel relative to
the above subject.

Please be informed that based on the validation conducted by the MES personnel of this Office,
there is no confirmation from the LGU Rizal, PNP Rizal and other concerned agencies that the said
explosion was from the rocket allegedly launched by China and they are still conducting further
investigation, confirmation and validation and no fallen debris has been found within the said areas.

For your information and further instruction.
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FROM : MES Personnel
SUBJECT INITIAL SPOT REPORT ON RE: UPDATE ON FALLING DEBRIS

BETWEEN BATARAZA AND RIZAL, PALAWAN

This pertains with the memorandum dated January 9, 2022 of Ronie B. Gandeza, OIC-
TSD/Office In-Charge relative to the above subject.

Please be informed that based on the validation conducted by the undersigned, there is no
confirmation from the LGU Rizal, PNP and other concerned agencies that the said explosion between
Municipalities of Bataraza and Rizal was from the rocket allegedly launched by China and no fallen
debris has been found. Further, the PNP and other concerned agencies are still conducting further
investigation, confirmation and validation regarding the said matter.

Attached herewith the report dated January 8, 2023 of Police Major Thirz Starky B.
Timbancaya, Chief of Police, PNP Rizal, Palawan re: alleged explosion.

For your information and record.

KATH NE/KHYE MOZO MICHAEé\g\éﬂOVEN

Forgster I ECOMS II/In-Charge, Rizal Station
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Municipalities of Bataraza and Rizal, Palawan.







